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ADVERTISEMENT 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 
Location:  U.S. Bank Stadium 
Project Name:  Professional Audit Services 
Proposals Due: March 7, 2025, 4:00 P.M. 
 
 
Notice to Proposers:  Proposals for the project listed above will be received by the Minnesota 
Sports Facilities Authority (MSFA) at the office located at 1005 South 4th Street, Minneapolis, 
Minnesota 55415, until the date and hour indicated.  The project scope includes: 
 

Scope of Services: 
The MSFA desires the auditor to express an opinion on the fair presentation of its basic financial 
statements in conformity with governmental accounting principles generally accepted in the 
United States of America. To meet the requirements of this request for proposals, the audit 
shall be performed in accordance with auditing standards generally accepted in the United 
States of America as set forth by the American Institute of Certified Public Accountants and the 
standards applicable to financial audits contained in Government Auditing Standards, issued by 
the Comptroller General of the United States. 

 
NOTE: Additional specification information and other documents for the RFP are available for 
review on the MSFA’s website at: 
https://www.msfa.com/project-opportunities.php 
 
AFFIRMATIVE ACTION:  All proposers, applicants, prime contractors, and prospective 
subcontractors will be subject to a pre-award compliance review to ensure the employment of 
minorities, women, and disabled persons. 
 
QUESTIONS:  Questions concerning this solicitation should be directed to Michelle Hoffman, 
email:  michelle.hoffman@msfa.com, phone number:  #612-335-3313. 
 
The Minnesota Sports Facilities Authority reserves the right to reject any and all proposals and 
to waive any informalities in any proposal received without explanation. 
 

Michael Vekich, Chair 
Minnesota Sports Facilities Authority 
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